
In Memoriam – Lisien León

It is with overwhelming sadness that we heard the tragic loss of Lisien

León, the beloved president of IEEE Women in Power. Lisien was not

only an exceptional professional, but a dear friend to many of us.

In 2019, I met Lesien for the first time. After several years of work

together, I deeply feel that her passion and dedication to empowering

women in the field of power engineering was unmatched. Her tireless

work and unwavering commitment to promoting Women in Power in the

power industry inspired us all. She was a true champion of women in the

power industry and her loss is felt deeply by all who had the privilege of

knowing her. Her infectious enthusiasm, her warm smile, and her

boundless energy will be deeply missed.

In this time of grief, our thoughts and hearts go out to Lesien 's family

and loved ones. We stand with them, offering our support and comfort

during this difficult time.

Lesien will always be remembered as a shining star of what can be

achieved through hard work, passion, and determination. Let us all

continue to honor her memory by carrying forward WiP’s mission to

fosters a more diverse leadership by supporting the career advancement,

networking and education of women in the energy industry.

Sincerely,

Zhaohong Bie


